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I have an enquiry. Where should I look? Who should I ask?




























Is the information I need on the school website, school app, on a newsletter or school Facebook or twitter page?


        					Question answered?





No





Yes





Ask your child(ren)’s teacher. Your child’s class teacher is the best person to speak to if you have a question about something that is not on one of our forms of communication or if your question is about your child(ren).


The best time to speak to your child’s teacher is after school; messages can be passed on to the member of staff on the door duty every morning or by phoning or e-mailing the school office via the school website or contact button on the school app.


					Question answered?





No





Yes





I still have a question, who next? Senior Teacher


Mrs Lewis (Acting Deputy Headteacher) or Miss Griffiths (Foundation Phase Leader)


Question answered?





No. If you still have a query or question Mr Hamilton will always endeavour to make himself available at the earliest possible opportunity. 





Yes








Cyfeirier pob gohebiaeth at y Pennaeth

Please address all communications to the Headteacher


